
 
Hamilton County Department of Education 

3074 Hickory Valley Road 

Chattanooga, Tennessee 37421 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:  Hamilton County Board of Education 

  Dr. Justin Robertson, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Justin Witt  

 

DATE: April 20, 2023 

 

RE:  Bid File 23-26 Sequoyah Bus Parking     

   

 

Bids were received by the HCDE purchasing department on March 28, 2023 at 3:00 P.M.  

for a new bus parking location at Sequoyah High School. 

 

The apparent, low base bid including allowances was received by J&J Contractors in the 

amount of $2,055,186.00 

 

I recommend approval.  

 

Funding will be from Capital.  

 

Attachments:   Bid Tabulation 

   March Adams Recommendation   

   

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

   

 


